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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: October 18, 2016 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject:  Assault with a Firearm 
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell, PIO (707) 441-4388 
 

     

On October 17, 2016, at about 12:41 a.m., officers with the Eureka Police Department 

responded to the 1600 block of G Street for the report of shots heard in the vicinity.  

Officers searched the area but were unable to locate any suspects, victims, or evidence of 

a shooting.   

 

At about 1:34 a.m., officers responded to the 1700 block of G Street for the report of an 

injured male inside of a parked vehicle.  Officers located the male inside of a BMW 

sedan.  The male, 33 of Eureka, was found to have a gunshot wound to his back.  The 

male was transported to the hospital by ambulance.  He has since been released from the 

hospital.   

 

No suspects have been identified as this time.  Anyone with information related to this 

incident is asked to call Detective Cosetti at (707) 441-4315.       

 


